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Sir/Madam

thank you for your invitation to comment.

I have objected each time invited and at every stage of this programme, citing destruction
of the environment of both human and animals alike.

Concreting huge swathes of our tiny island is as reckless as it is destructive, encouraging
the release of massive volumes carbon dioxide from cement manufacture (6% of global
CO2 emissions) and a myriad other industry processes better reserved for repairing
crumbling infrastructure. Your obsession with concrete makes our ever shrinking living
space more and more dense, asphyxiated by exhaust fumes : 60m people on an island
barely 100,000 miles square, the tension becomes more intolerable with each cubic metre
of Cemex of Mexico concrete.

You seem impervious to the horror of more road construction serving ever increasing
quantities of containers from Evergreen, COSCO and MSC, transported by equally
polluting heavy oil ships (12% of global CO2 emissions) to be freighted to other vast
concreted distribution centres by bulldozing 60 tonne vehicles.

I could go on but, alas, you will not heed sense. Suicide by sand and cement, when will
you wake up?

Yours sincerely

AA Peluso
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